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Sumayya Khan

From: Wafeekah Begg-Jassiem | SAIDS <wafeekah@saids.org.za>
Sent: Saturday, April 6, 2024 9:22 AM
To: Sumayya Khan; Bennedict  Mokubedi; Arthur Manthata; Aadielah Arnold; 

nskaka@parliament.gov.za
Cc: Khalid Galant | SAIDS
Subject: WADA v SAIDS - Legislation Code Compliance

 

 
WAFEEKAH BEGG-JASSIEM 
Legal Manager  

email: wafeekah@saids.org.za 
tel: +27 (0) 21 686 1634 
   

Morning  
Please find below email from WADA regarding the B- Bill adopted by National Assembly  
 
From: Jenkins, Jonathan <Jonathan.Jenkins@wada-ama.org> 
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2024 7:56 PM 
To: Wafeekah Begg-Jassiem | SAIDS <wafeekah@saids.org.za> 
Cc: May, Tom <Tom.May@wada-ama.org>; Simonelli, Emiliano <Emiliano.Simonelli@wada-ama.org>; 
rodney.swigelaar@wada-ama.org <rodney.swigelaar@wada-ama.org>; sameh.elray@wada-ama.org 
<sameh.elray@wada-ama.org>; Nicolas ZBINDEN <nicolas.zbinden@kellerhals-carrard.ch>; 
Louise.Reilly@kellerhals-carrard.ch <Louise.Reilly@kellerhals-carrard.ch>; alastair.campbell@level.law 
<alastair.campbell@level.law>; Khalid Galant | SAIDS <khalid@saids.org.za> 
Subject: RE: CAS 2023/O/10153 WADA v. South African Institute for Drug-Free Sport (SAIDS)   
  
Dear Wafeekah,  
  
Thank you for providing us with the B-Bill (the “Bill”) which was passed and adopted by the National Assembly. 
  
We have no further comments or questions concerning the content of this Bill, which appears to be in line with 
the list of proposed portfolio committee amendments to the South African Institute for Drug-Free Sport 
Amendment Bill [B 41–2023] of 23 November 2023, which we reviewed and confirmed as appearing to be in line 
with the Code on 19 March 2024.  
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As previously mentioned, we kindly ask that you keep us informed and updated as to the next legislative steps 
leading to the formal adoption of the amendments. Once the amended SAIDS Act been formally adopted, 
published in the official gazette, and subsequently entered into force, we kindly ask that you send us a written 
confirmation, as well as a final copy of the formally adopted Act. 
  
Moreover, and importantly, if any further changes are made to the text of this Bill before it is formally 
adopted, it is imperative that WADA be notified and given the time and opportunity, in line with our ISO-
certified process three-week deadlines, to review these changes and determine whether they are in line 
with the Code.  
  
Best regards, 
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Jonathan Jenkins 
Senior Manager, Compliance Unit | Responsable principal, Unité de conformité   
Compliance, Rules, and Standards | Conformité, règles et standards 
  
T  +1 514-315-0166 
  
wada-ama.org 
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